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Attendance: 
Donald Wolff 
Sarah Witte 
Regina Braker 
Tony Tovar 
Dea Hoffman 
Darren Dutto 
Mike Pierce 
Colleen Johnson 
    
     
Decisions: 
1.  No decisions were made at this meeting as we did not have a quorum. 
 
Discussion: 
1.  Donald Wolff updates the group on the outcome of the spring GEC pilot assessment program.  The 
program was successful.   

• 252 students (20% of campus participated) 
• Faculty found the rubric tool useful 
• Conversation generated agreement for use of rubric with minor changes/recommendations 

 
2.  Donald recommends the next category to be evaluated is the area of communication and is willing to 
head this up. 
 
3.  Sarah notes that a cycle table needs to be created to evaluate programs. 
 


